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MEMORANDUM
FOR :  ALL DSWD FIELD OFFICE Ill PERSONNEL
FROM :  THE OIC - DIVISION CHIEF

Human Resource Management and Development Division

SUBJECT :  MEMO REMINDING THE PROCESS FOR SUBMISSION OF

RESIGNATION LETTERS
DATE : 27 JUNE 2024

In order to streamline the process for handling resignations and to ensure that the
Personnel Administration Section (PAS) can effectively manage salary hold
procedures, all DSWD Field Office Ill personnel are respectfully reminded of the
following protocol for submitting resignation letters. All resignation letters must

be routed through the Human Resource Management and Development

Division (HRMDD) before being endorsed to the Assistant Regional Directors
(ARDs) concerned.

Further, all personnel are humbly reminded of the requirement to render a thirty-
day notice period after their resignation is accepted by the Regional Director. This
is mandatory to ensure a smooth transition and proper turnover. To validate that
resignation letters have been properly routed through the PAS, they must include
the initials of the PAS Chief (rvap). Any resignation letters not bearing these

initials will be considered incomplete and will not be accepted.

This memorandum is effective immediately and must be adhered to upon its
issuance.

Should you have any issues or concerns regarding this directive, please feel free
to contact HRMDD — PAS via local number 129.

For your cooperation.
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